
 

 

 

June 3, 1996 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

Mr. Steve Tilley 

Chief 

JFK Assassination Collection 

NARA 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, MD 

20740-6001 

 

Dear Steve: 

 

I am enclosing a letter dated May 29, 1996, which describes USSS material that John Machado should 

deliver to you on August 15, 1996. Would you please let me know if you receive these records by 

mid-August? 

 

I am also enclosing the inventory prepared by the college students over the last two weeks. Both 

Kelly and Jenny (the two students who worked on this project) mentioned that there is a film taken by 

the Dallas Police Department showing all the evidence the police had gathered. Kelly and Jenny said 

it is in Box 8, Exhibit 21. I am wondering whether this film should be examined and/or made into a 

video so it will be accessible to the public in the films and video branch of the Archives. Kelly and 

Jenny also mentioned that some of the slides of the limousine photographs were in plastic covers that 

had been sliced open.  

 

Thanks again for making the arrangements in the main research area for the students. They have 

indicated to us that they appreciated the opportunity to study the Secret Service records. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joan Zimmerman 

Senior Analyst 

 

Enclosures: USSS Official Case File Inventory 

        May 29, 1996 letter to Jane Vezeris 


